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New LocationNew Location
After more than two years of

searching, planning, preparation
and refurbishing, EPI is now
located in a new facility in

Traverse City, Michigan. Just
minutes from the Cherry Capital
Airport (TVC) and other strategic
shipping terminals, EPI now has

new capabilities for the
fabrication and timely delivery of
all types of geomembrane liners.
Our mailing address and phone
number may have changed but
NOT our commitment to quality!

Click photo to read the article in
The Traverse City Record-Eagle!

800-OK-LINER800-OK-LINER
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Click the FacebookFacebook & TwitterTwitter
icons to visit our pages.
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The Liner Letter - New LookThe Liner Letter - New Look
        The Liner Letter was launched on October 17, 2001.  The
original pdf format served us well for many years.  Along with our
move to our new building we are moving to a new email format for
our newsletter. Our goal is providing you with current, accurate
information on EPI's activities and developments in geomembrane
fabrication and installation.
        There are many interactive hot links in this Liner Letter to
direct you to more information about geomembranes and the
activities of EPI. Please share your comments with us.

Expanded CapabilitiesExpanded Capabilities
        EPI's new location in Traverse City is
on the south west corner of LaFranier Rd.
and South Airport Rd.  This close to
90,000 square foot facility will provide us
with the needed space to expand our
capabilities for providing you with the finest
geomembranes available.
        Our new, expanded quality control lab
will provide constant feed back to all
our production operations. The updated
glass enclosed lab is located in the very center of our production
area and will be the core of all geomembrane welding activities.

This is NOT a drill...This is NOT a drill...  
        A company's safety program is only
as good as its implementation.  On
October 18, 2013 EPI's safety training
faced the ultimate test: Cardiac Arrest. A
vendor working on the refurbishing of EPI's
new building suffered complete cardiac
failure while working outside near the
street in front of the building. Over the 2-
way radio employees heard Mark
Wolschon say, "This is NOT a drill. CALL
911. We need an ambulance NOW!" The
call was made without hesitation. Within minutes, an off duty ER
nurse stopped to help. About five minutes later a sheriff's deputy
arrived with a defibrillator. Quick response before the ambulance
arrived helped save a life! The patient is alive, well, and back at
work thanks in part to hours of valuable safety training and
practical practice by EPI employees.
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